LexEVS Meeting Minutes


	Meeting Name:  
	LexEVS Technical meeting
	Location:
	11-69

	Date:
	10/08/08
	Time: 


	1:00PM CST

	Facilitator: 
	Craig/Tom
	Attendees:
	Kim, Jason, Gilberto, Rob, Harsha, Tracy, John, Johnita, Satya, Shalini, Kevin, Scott

	Conf. Line
	866-365-4406, #2845541, Centra ID Mayo_LexGrid2


	Topic
	Discussion Points
	Action Items

	QA/Staging Status
· Staging & production – Status and Next Steps
· GForge QA summary – Remaining “Ready for QA” items 
· EVS API Bug (17 items)
· LexBIG Bug (3 items)

· LexBIG Feature (4 items)

· LexBIG 2.3 Final Package

· Installer (OS X, Solaris)

· GUI Launcher (no OS X)

LexEVS 4.3/5.0

· GForge Items 

· LexEVS 15045 (Tom) 

· LexBIG 10524 (Tom) 
	· Steve – checked w/staging contacts; deployment done but getting errors.  Steve will distribute the error to team for feedback.  Tracy indicated this may be due to having EVS and LexBIG deployed in parallel.  Recommended Tracy check w/Kenneth Pham.
· Steve indicated approach to close.  Nothing will be changed before he frees from BioPortal test (~1 week).  At that point he will continue to verify and close trackers.
· LexBIG 2.3 final package will proceed once EVS 4.2 is approved for production.

· Fixes were to fringe portions of the package, no changes were introduced to the core jars packaged and deployed with EVS release.

· Tom indicated desire to converge OWL loaders for long term maintenance, citing the GForge items as examples where dual maintenance might come into play.

· #15045 – We need to preserve the distinction between role (defining, inheritable) and association (non-defining, not inherited) relationships between concepts.  Currently we separate using multiple relation containers, but we have flexibility to change if necessary in 5.0 release.  

· We should consider adding convenience methods to protect applications from changes to the specifics of how/where we store these elements. 

· Frank would like to see migration issues documented.  Release 4.3 may be appropriate place to note this since we will be covering significant migration issues at that point.
· Agreement on need for scalability.

· Handling of all OWL sources can be tricky due to ambiguity allowed by the spec.  NCIT is in OWL Full space, not OWL DL.  Need to consider handling of these differently and accept config options to help out the loader where necessary.
	· Steve – distribute error from staging environment to team for consideration.
· Tom – Work with developers on generic OWL loader to consider current NCIT approach to distinguish roles and associations, and how this might be incorporated into generic loader.

· Tom - Update #15045 to note new preference to implement convenience methods and #10524 to consolidate changes to converge OWL loaders.  Also need to cover need for any preferences passed to the loader for OWL Full vs DL interpretation.

	Misc

· BDA migration (Johnita)
· LexBIG OWL support
· Discuss NCI provision of source with all inferred relationships expanded.  (Tom)

· CTCAE representation in LexGrid (Tom)
	· Waiting to hear back from BDA point of contact to identify timeframes.  LexEVS dates penciled in.  Need to assess availability of team members to determine how to move forward.  Scott has started investigation and will be meeting tomorrow w/BDA rep (Paul) to learn more.  Johnita interested in attending; Scott to send meeting info.

· Tom noted NCBO use case that involves accepting stated versions of OWL sources from many parties.  Some sources may not be able or willing to provide versions with pre-expanded relations, but ultimately they want to show inferred relations within BioPortal.  NCBO had indicated preference to see this handled in a standardized way as a pre-load step integrated into LexBIG.

· Frank indicated general preference to honor/trust the ontology source when possible, since they are in best position to define and validate.  He indicated general steps involved, and relative simplicity.

· No direct conclusion or action items defined at this time.

· CTCAE – ran out of time.  Tom to take offline w/Frank.
	· Scott – send BDA meeting information to Johnita.
· Tom to contact Frank regarding current support for CTCAE load.

· Frank to contact Michael Keller to be sure report requirements make it to Tom.

	Adjourn
	Thanks for your participation!
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